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Rehearsals for Jack and the
Beanstalk are in full swing and
all looks very good so far. It’s
great to have several new
members involved and fitting in
well with the ‘old’ stagers!

Christmas Meal

The Christmas meal has been
booked at Lloyds for Sat

7t Dec, £10 deposit, non-
returnable, required as soon as
possible. Please let Emma
Guerin know of interest. Sorry
it is for over 18’s only but we
would love to have some of the
parents join us for the evening.

Next Year?

We hope to have a summer
show next year — watch out for
more details. We also hope to
have a pantomime in January
2015. But to do that we will
need a producer or team of
producers. Please think about
this and let Annette know if you
are interested.

Help us Make the Panto a Success!

Tickets

There’s no point in putting on the show if no one comes to
watch it. Don’t forget that the last date for returning your
member’s priority booking forms is 16% October.

Tickets go on sale to the public on 15t November. Please sell
as many as you can.

Publicity

We need to organise publicity activity and events. Please
can you help with these to share out the work. Contact
Emma Pateman if you can organise handing out leaflets at:
*Sainsburys

*City Centre late night shopping

*Switching on of City Centre Christmas lights

*Santa Parade in the High Street

We also need help with:

*Getting volunteers for poster boards in gardens
*Putting up posters

*Contacting press and radio stations
emmapateman@gmail.com

Painting

We need volunteers for our painting Sundays. A list is
available at rehearsals so that you can sign up. Please don’t
leave it to the few willing helpers every time. The dates are:
20 October, 3 and 17 November, 1 December.

Aladdin’s Cave Appeal

Just to remind you about the appeal outlined in Kim’s recent
email. We need to raise money for storage and are planning
to put on a series of exciting fundraising events.

But can you help with your ideas and some of your time to
help make them happen? Please let Kim know your good
ideas. (kimfoss63@gmail.com)

And Finally.....

Four engineers get into a car but the car won't start.

The Mechanical Engineer says: It's a broken starter motor.
The Electrical engineer says: It's a dead battery.

The Chemical engineer says: It's impurities in the petrol.
The IT engineer says: I've got an idea. We could all get out
of the car and then get back in again!
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